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TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools  

      Board of Education  

  

FROM:    Paul Starck-King, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations  

    

SUBJECT:    Intergovernmental Agreement (VOP)- Crossing Guards  

  

DATE:    September 25, 2018 

  

  

Summary 

 

On August 23, 2011, the board entered into an agreement with the Village of Oak Park to provide crossing 

guard services to the district. That agreement is expiring. The attached agreement has been reviewed by the 

district’s attorney. 

 

Administration we be seeking the approval of the authorization by the board to execute the attached contract> 

 


